
To,  

 

The Members of City Council, 

Madison, Wisconsin 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I have owned and worked at my company (Marvin’s Brick Pavers) for over 20 years . Now, I have 

the opportunity to own a new property (5098 Voges, Rd), and my plans are to construct a nice 

building where I can place my office. I also plan to have my equipment located in that same 

property, to have better protection and access to it. It would also be very helpful to have a display 

area, due to our line of work (hardscape designs). 

 

Therefore, I humbly request your permission to be able to construct this building, and since I have 

also requested the demolition of the house that is currently there. 

 

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Marvin Martínez 

Marvin’s Brick Pavers 


